
We are thrilled to announce the dates for
our upcoming Dairy Sheep and Goat
Conference, which will take place next
January.

We are being hosted by the Double Tree
by Hilton, Cadbury House near Bristol. We
have a packed schedule combining panel
discussions, talks, live technical
demonstrations and a farm visit.

Please see the link
www.dairysheepandgoatconference.co.uk 

Dairy Sheep & Goat Conference
27th & 28th January 2025

for the timetable and details of
how to book tickets, or scan
this QR code.  

http://www.dairysheepandgoatconference.co.uk/

